


o The ULS Intellectual Property Policy revision was sent to the FS for review.  ULM has its 

own policy so this revision does not significantly impact ULM.  After much discussion, 

there were no substantial objections and no action needed.  A motion was made and 

approved to reserve the right to revisit the revision if needs arise.  (Walker/Anderson) 

o President Sylvester has repeatedly attempted to schedule a meeting to discuss the task 

force’s report on the Office of the Registrar.  He had not been able to schedule this meeting 

thus far, but will continue trying. 

o The FS was asked for input regarding the Faculty Workload Policy.  Originally this entailed 

teaching, research and service.  A committee will be formed by the Office of VPAA to 

define faculty workload.  


